Scott Kerr

From: Scott Kerr

Sent: Monday, December 28, 2015 10:57 AM

To: rob.young@state.co.us

Cc: 'susan.sherman@state.co.us'; Tom Kirkwood; Dave Weinert
Subject: Rudnik Inspection 43B-27 Doc # 673712115
Attachments: 20151217232302152.pdf

Rob-

We received an inspection report from Susan Sherman-Colorado Oil and Gas that referenced a Rudnik Inspection 43B-27
Doc # 673712115 that contained action required items. She has referred us to you to resolve the environmental portion
of the inspection, The inspection refers to a spill that occurred in 20137 and Wesco attempted to bio-remediate the
material in-place. The quarterly monitoring reports were sent in to the Colorado Oil and Gas but apparently never
arrived to the proper person and not uploaded into the State system. After a conversation with Axelson, it was clear the
bio-remediation was not working and Wesco excavated the material, sampled and then backfilled the area {all within an
active tank battery). See the attached correspondence and lab report.

If you could please take a look and see what it's going to take to close out the inspection. If you have any questions,
please give me a call,

Thanks

Scott Kerr

HSE Coordinator

Wesco Operating, Inc.

120 South Durbin Street

P. 0. Box 1650

Casper, Wyoming 82602

Office: (307) 577-5336

Cell: (307) 462-3844

Fax: (307) 265-1791

e-mail - scottk@kirkwoodcompanies.com




